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We are excited to announce our upcoming Careers Day.



We are on the lookout for passionate individuals who wouldn't
mind sharing their career journeys with our students! If you

work in an exciting industry or have a unique job role and would
like to inspire the next generation, then we want to hear from

you. 



By participating on our Careers Day, you will have the
opportunity to showcase your profession and network with

other successful professionals. This will be a valuable experience
for both you and our students.



Let's come together to motivate, inspire and guide our future

workforce! 



To find out more contact admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk
or call 02476 688992


